CALL TO ACTION
NO EXPANSION
Stop the Expansion of the Utah Fits All Voucher Program!

Public Ed Appropriations recommended that $40,000,000 be added to Utah Fits All.  This additional funding will increase the funding for Utah Fits All from $82,000,000 to $122,000,000 despite no financial or academic accountability and a lack of transparency in how taxpayer dollars are being spent.
Why Oppose This Expansion?
· No Financial Oversight – Public funds are being funneled to private schools, home school students, and education providers without clear accountability for how the money is used.
· No Academic Standards – Unlike public schools, those receiving voucher funds do not have to meet state education standards or report student outcomes.
· Lack of Transparency – The public has no way to track how voucher money is spent or whether it benefits students as promised.
· Hurts Public Schools – Instead of investing in teacher pay, classroom resources, and student support, this expansion diverts even more money away from public education.
Act Now
· Call, text, or email your legislators and tell them that you are opposed to increasing funding for the Utah Fits All voucher program. 
· Spread the word on social media using. 
· Write a letter to the editor of your local newspaper expressing why public tax dollars should support public schools, not diverted to private schools or home school students.
Utah students deserve better! Let’s stand up for transparency, accountability, and strong public schools—not a blank check for private interests. 

